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Comments: I recently had the opportunity to stay in Rapid City, South Dakota during my travels.  I was informed

that due to irresponsible land management practices the safety of the water in some of the nearby wells had

already been compromised.   Now to hear that the sacred Black Hills are further compromised brings me a great

deal of sadness for the community members there, especially those who have lived there for many generations

and had their land taken away by colonizers.  I support the mineral withdrawal that would protect the water of this

land and urge you to consider the greater impact that your decisions will make on generations to come.  


